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Current Project 

 

Hoyland Down to Brock Meadow 
 

The Trust has committed £20,500 to the School, to fund the Railway 

Action Group’s earthworks project. This will restore the line from the 

Hoyland Down terminus, down through the tunnel, to Brock Meadow. 

 

Project to be complete by December 2015. 

 

The Headmaster has committed £4,500 from the Friends of the Downs to 

fund new fixings and sleepers. The children will be busy learning how to 

refurbish and lay down the track work for next summer.  

 

Project to be complete by Summer 2016. 

 

Next Project 

 

New boiler for Brock 
 

The locomotive last steamed in 2010! 

 

In 2010 the Trust commissioned drawings and legal approval for the design 

of a new boiler, which were completed in 2012. The Trust is now raising 

funds to buy a new boiler for Brock to bring it back into service.  

 

£6,000 for a new boiler. 

£4,000 to install the boiler and overhaul 

 

 


